

Minutes of the Kelbrook & Sough Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group

Meeting no 37

Date and time: 20 October 2021 at 7.00pm. Venue: Village Hall

Attendees:

Debbie Richardson (Chair), Garry Wilson, Val Kimberley, Christine Wheatley, Alan Wheatley, Audrey Wilson

Apologies Eddy Taylor

- 37.1 The previous minutes were approved. Proposed by G Wilson and seconded by V Kimberley.
- 37.2 Actions from Minutes see separate document on updated actions
- 37.3 Action 36.1 Plans were distributed and action closed.
- 37.4 Action 36.2 The list of consultees were sent to everyone
- 37.5 Comments from the villagers have been submitted to the group. There have been very few responses so far.
 Responses received from official consultees are Historic England, United Utilities, Pendle Council and Wildlife Trust. As a result of the response from Wildlife Trust we are happy to include a section in our appendices on biodiversity and biological heritage sites within our area.
- 37.6 It has been confirmed by the owners of the field PO68 that it is still available for development.
- 37.7 DR has been notified that Matthew Kennedy, our Neighbourhood Plan liaison with Pendle Planning has left so our liaison will be through Craig Barnes
- 37.8 The next step is for ET to write the consultation statement in readiness for the inspection process. Action 37.1 DR to talk to ET about what more is required and whether we need to arrange a meeting with Pendle Planning.
- 37.9 We will hold the next meeting in November but after that we will not meet until January unless we need to call a meeting.
- 37.10 There being no other business, the meeting was closed at 8.15pm.

Next Meeting – Wednesday 17th November – venue and time to be agreed

A Wilson, Secretary